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ASX Announcement  

31st January 2019 

IAB Holdings Limited 
Capital Return Update 

 
IAB Holdings Limited (ASX: IAB or the Company) is pleased to announce that the Board of 
Directors of the Company has resolved to release the first tranche of the capital return to 
shareholders at $0.50 per share.  A notice has been released setting out the procedural 
timeline. 
 
The second and final tranche of the capital return will be announced once the Directors are 
satisfied that all liabilities have been met and the delisting timeframe has been approved by  
ASX. 
 
 
For further details please contact: 

Lisa Dadswell, Company Secretary 

T: +61 2 8016 2819 

E: lisa.dadswell@boardroomlimited.com.au  
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